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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
Last night I had the pleasure of attending Confirmation of eight of our children. Firstly, I would like 
to thank all those who supported our children in preparing for this Sacrament and I also ask you to 
continue to pray for these students. Monsignor Macfarlane spoke to the children about gifts and 
powers. He said that each day we reactivate the gifts of the Holy Spirit, which give us the power to 
be members of God’s family and to grow to our full potential. 
 

We pray, “Dear Lord remind us to activate these gifts every day. Amen” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our teachers are currently preparing reports on your child’s progress in the first semester for 2018.                
This report gives some indication of how your child is going within their stage in each key learning                  
area. The report is followed by an interview with the teacher. It is expected that each child have at                   
least one parent attend these interviews. It is appropriate for your child to attend, but not siblings                 
as they may distract you from giving your full attention to your child and the teacher. 
 

Information regarding interview bookings will be sent home next week. If you have difficulty              
accessing these booking times please phone the office and our friendly team will be able to help                 
you.  
 

  ​Act Justly, Love Mercy And Walk Humbly With Your GOD. 
                                                                                                 Micah 6:8 
As I experience learning spaces and be with your children on the playground, I see this quote from                  
Micah in action. Our children seek justice and fairness within these spaces. They want to learn                
about the right way to go about things, they stand up for their friends and care for each other. This                    
term we have welcomed ten new students to our beautiful school and as I check in with each one                   
of them they tell me that they love being at Holy Trinity and have made many new friends. Our                   
children live out our motto daily here at HTG. I am always very proud of them and grateful to you                    
for entrusting your children into our care.  



I have enjoyed interviewing our new children and their families over the past weeks. It is one of my                   
many favourite times of the year. These beautiful children are happy, friendly and full of curiosity I                 
know we will love having them be part of our HTG community. If you know of any children ready to                    
start school next year please enquire at the office as applications will close next week.  
 

Let us all walk humbly with our god this week.  
 
Love Serve Hope 

 
 
 

Helen Boyer 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL OPAL TAP CAMPAIGN TERM 2  
 

This term, bus inspectors will be checking to ensure students are using their Opal cards when                
boarding the school buses.  
Students that do not present a valid Opal card will be asked to pay a fare. Failure to produce a                    
valid Opal card or bus fare will result in the Inspector recording the student’s name.  
All students need to produce a  

• School Opal card,  
• Child/Youth Opal card, 
• Or pay a fare to travel on our buses 

 

Winter School Uniform 
 

Please make sure your child is now wearing the correct winter uniform. If you want your child to                  
wear something warmer such as a beanie please make sure it is dark blue no other colours are                  
acceptable. Also if you enquire at the office we may be able to help with second hand jumpers and                   
jackets. These items are expensive so please make sure you put your child’s name on all items.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Australian Museum, Powerhouse Museum, Sydney Observatory  
and Museums Discovery Centre 

 

Saturday 23rd and Sunday 24th June 
Registrations are essential and tickets go Fast 

 
Now in its fourth year, Free Museum Weekend is a chance for adults and kids to explore these 
four museums free of charge. 
Book your free tickets here and go into the draw to win a prize: 
 

             https;//​www.eventbrite.com.au/o/free-museum-weekend-17423451345 
 

 
 

Term 2 School Fees 
 

Term 2 school fees are now due and payable. Thank          
you to those families who have paid their fees. If you           
are experiencing financial difficulty or would like to        
organise an alternate payment plan please contact the        
school office. 
 

Weekend Mass Times At Holy Trinity Parish  
 

Saturday Vigil - 6.00pm and Sunday - 10.00am 
Children’s Ministry. Sunday 10.00am. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.eventbrite.com.au/o/free-museum-weekend-17423451345


 

YEAR 6 STUDENT LEADER 

Jayden Taouk 
 

 

27th of September 2006 

Leadership Role Mackillop Sports Captain (Red) 

Time at HTG Kindergarten to Year 6 

Favourite Memory 

t HTG 

 

When I first met Noah in Kindergarten and he thought I was a girl 

because I had very long hair that was in a plait.  I was 

embarrassed, but happy to make a friend. 

Best Read Diary of  a Wimpy Kid Series by Jeff Kinney 

Interests I like to play on my Xbox ONE S. My favourite game right now is 

Rise of the Tomb Raider.  

Future Ambition Join the Australian Army 

Quote to Live By Why fit in when you were born to stand out?   ​Dr Seuss 

High School for 2019 Delany College 

 


